
From: Mitchell Goldblatt
To: WHDPRAComments
Subject: FMLA Forms WH-381 and WH-382
Date: Friday, September 06, 2019 1:13:53 PM

To Whom It May Concern,
 
I have reviewed the proposed DRAFTED new FMLA Forms.
 
Most of the changes are welcome, making the forms more user-friendly.
 
However, as a Human Resources Professional who uses these forms often, there are still some
glaring omissions. Forms WH-381 and WH-382 are filled out by the Employer. At the end of these
forms should be the following:
 
Name of Employer Representative Completing this Form
_________________________________
 
Signature ________________________________________
 
Date ___________________________________________
 
Thank you.
 
Mitch
 
Mitchell R. Goldblatt
Director of Human Resources
Town of Guilford
31 Park Street
Guilford, CT 06437
203-453-8075-Tel.
203-453-3052-Fax
goldblattm@ci.guilford.ct.us
www.ci.guilford.ct.us
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